ESDC

INVITATION

TO "MARITIME SECURITY COMMON MODULE”

Dear Esteemed Commandants and Respected Rectors,

It is with great pleasure that I extend a formal invitation to participate in the
"Maritime Security Common Module’, meticulously organized by the Hellenic Naval
Academy. The module is scheduled to take place from the 315" March to the 4th of
April 2025, held under the auspices of the European Security and Defence College.

Aligned with the EMILYO Maritime Security Standard Curriculum, this module
is designed to impart a comprehensive understanding of the contemporary Maritime
Security Environment, acquaint participants with advanced Maritime Security
Concepts, and furnish them with essential knowledge regarding the European Union
Maritime Security Strategy. The program encompasses an online training component
and a residential segment, the latter of which will be hosted at the prestigious
premises of the Hellenic Naval Academy.

As a gesture of our commitment to your participation, we are pleased to inform
you that accommodation and meals will be provided at no cost, and there is no
participation fee associated with this program. Additionally, transportation to and
from the venue will be arranged for foreign cadets and young officers participating in
the event. For detailed information, please refer to the administrative documents
accompanying this invitation.

Your acceptance of this invitation would be greatly appreciated, and we kindly
request you to nominate candidates from your institution to partake in this invaluable
training activity.

We eagerly anticipate the honor of welcoming you, along with your cadets and
young officers, to the Hellenic Naval Academy for an enlightening and productive
event.
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